

# Principal's Newsletter

Wednesday, August 26, 2020

### Safety Precautions:

Dear St. Bruno Families.

Thank you parents for helping us with the wellness checks and dispensing hand sanitizer. Thanks for helping our opening go smoothly and being flexible as we deal with COVID-19.

In order to compliment our measures to protect one another during the pandemic, be sure to socially distance and to wear a mask during drop-off and pick-up and in the parking lot..

Sincerely,



Carla Sever Principal



St. Bruno Trailblazers: They don't follow; they lead.

## Tuition Exclusion Day:

Our first tuition exclusion day will be on Monday, August, 31. Please be sure that your ticket purchases have been made and that the payment of tuition is current.

# Back to School Night

Back to School Night is an opportunity for parents to meet with the teacher and learn about the curriculum, schedule, classroom procedures, policies and routines.

With the many changes this year, it is important that everyone is on the same page. We ask that all parents attend.

#### Calendar:

**08/27** - Back to School Night, 6 - 8 PM. Attendance is mandatory (via Zoom)

08/28 - Out of uniform day for August Birthdays.

**08/29** - Family Home Run Inn Pizza Pick-Up, 12:30 - 2:30 PM

08/31 - Tuition Exclusion Day

# Family Home Run Inn Pizza Day:



Families can receive a free 12" frozen pizza from Home Run Inn Pizza on Saturday, August 29 from 12:30 - 2:30 PM. Pick-up by the gym doors.

#### Snacks and Lunches:

Please pack your child's lunch and snacks separately. That way your child will not need to portion food for snack and lunch. Also, a water bottle is needed. Water fountains are used for refilling bottles only.

#### Sacraments:

Although your children are registered at St. Bruno for their education, it is also important to register at the church as a parishioner. Registration as a parishioner is important, especially if you wish to use the church for baptisms, weddings and funerals.

## Calendar Change:

We made a change to our school calendar. We added 4 teacher professional development days. These teacher inservice days will be:

- □ October, 23<sup>rd</sup>
- ☐ January 15<sup>th</sup>
- March 5<sup>th</sup>
- ☐ May 7<sup>th</sup>

Please stay healthy and safe this summer!!! St.Bruno, Pray for us!